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CCEEEB Comment Letter RE: Proposed Language for Tribal
Cultural Resources Update to Appendix G

 

Tomas Garza [Tomas_Garza@gualcogroupxom]
To: CEQA Guidelines@CNRA

Cc: Kendra Daijogo (Kenclra.OatjogD^guaJcogroup.corril

Attachments: CCEEB AG 52 Com merits June - l.p d f (152 KB) [open as Web Page]

Tuesday. June 21, 201$ S:03 PM

Good Afternoon,

Attached you will find a comment letter from our client, California Council for 
Environmental and Economic Balance ("CCEEB"), regarding Proposed Language for 
Tribal Cultural Resources Update to Appendix G,

Do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or need further information. 

Thank you,

Tomas Garza
The Gualco Group, Inc,
500 CapitoJ MaN, Suite 2600 
Sacramento, CA 95814-4752 
916/441-1392 
@gualcogroup
http://www.Rualcogrouo.com
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California Council for Environmental and Economic Balance
101 Mission Street, Suite 1440, San Francisco, California 941 OS 
A  T 5-5 T 2*7890 phone, 415-512-7897 fax, www.cceeb.org

Transmitted Via E-mail to: ceqa.j*uideliitos^resources.cii.gov

June 21, 2016 

Ms. Heather Baugh
The California Natural Resources Agency 
1416^Street, Suite 1311 
Sacramento, CA 95814

Re: Comment on the Proposed Language for Tribal Cultural Resources Update to Appendix G 

Dear Ms, Baugh:

The California Council for Environmental and Economic Balance ('"CCEEB") appreciates the 
opportunity to provide comments on the proposed changes to the proposed language for Tribal
cultural resources update to Appendix G of the California Environmental Quality Act Guidelines.

 

CCEEB is a coalition of California business, labor and public leaders that works to advance 
strategies to achieve a sound economy and a healthy environment. Founded in 1973, CCEEB is a
non-profit and non-partisan organization,

 

CCEEB has reviewed the new draft and supports the change to what ts now proposed checklist 
XV 11(a). second bullet. This change clarifies that, when the lead agency is “considering the
significance of the resource to a California Native American tribe'\ it must do so by applying the
established criteria of Public Resources Code Section 5024.1(c).

 
 

We believe this proposed change is an improvement to the draft document and encourage the
agency to retain this change in the final document.

Sincerely,

 

President

Cc: Honorable Edmund G, Brown, Jr.
Honorable John Laird 
Honorable Ken Alex 
Ms. I leather C , Baugh 
Ms. Holly Roberson
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